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All members of the Aguasabon Golf
Club (male & female) are asked to
attend the

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Sun. Nov. 22/92 - 2:00 p.m.

Agenda to include reports, by-law changes
and election of executive. Members (male
or female) interested in running for the
executive may do so by contacting any
current executive memhber, or by nomination
from the floor at the annual meeting, or hy
letter to the executive.

NOTICE TO OUR COMMUNITY:

We are placing this ad in our Community newspaper to dispel any rumours that we are
closing down. WE ARE DEFINITELY NOT CLOSING DOWN!!

The past two years have been financially draining for retailers, especially for small
businesses like us. We have been involved in numerous cost saving activities, trying very

. hard to keep our heads above water. There were times when we were out of stock or were
unable to get the stock, and this caused frustration not only for you, but for ourselves, as
well. Not to provide the service that is expected from us, or the service that we would like to
extend to you, is frustrating indeed.

In the past few years manufacturers, vendors and banks have not been kind to small
business owners. Stock received from numerous vendors has to be prepaid before leaving
the warehouse. Most small businesses cannot afford to keep a lot of stock in their stores,
especially if they don’t know if it will sell. It is also very difficult to compete only on price with
bigger stores, even if you carry the same product, because they can buy larger quantities
and take advantage of “volume-buying discounts”. There are certain items that we can price
the same as in Thunder Bay, and every effort is being made to do that; however, because of
mark-up, transportation costs, etc., we are very limited. There are some items that we can
purchase at a savings, and we try very hard to do that so that our savings are passed on to
you, our Customer. What we DO is make every effort to service our product and give you
the best service we know how, which we believe adds up to good value for our customers.

In summary, we enjoy being in business in Terrace Bay. We enjoy being part of this
community and intend to raise our children here. This is our home.

We would like to thank all our customers for their support, not only through the rough times,
but the good times as well. We are still in business and, with your patronage, hope to be for
a long time to come. .

Barbra and lan Hamilton
Hamilton’s Audio-Video Center

With the exception of hourly 10 minute breaks—and a 20
minute lunch break at 3 pm—skaters stayed on the ice from
12 pm to 6 pm.



